Koon, Nancy

From: Jeff Carter <jeffcarter868@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan,

| ask that ADEQ deny the permit for
the sewage treatment facility for

Paradise Valley and | also request

a public hearing on this issue if/w

hen that time comes. Mill Bayou is
not an appropriate use as a sewage
facility's pipe - in this location

especially.

[TYPE YOUR TEXT HERE]
Sincerely,

Jeff B . Carter

Sent from Mail for Windows
21114 Hwy 300 Roland AR. 72135



